THE

KINGFISH
COMPANY

Invitation to webcast of H1 2025 financial
results

Thursday, September 4, at 14:00 CET

The Kingfish Company will publish its H1 2025 results on Thursday, September 4, at 08:00 CET. The same
day at 14:00 CET, the results will be presented by CEO Vincent Erenst and CFO Jean-Charles Valette.

Click here to access the webcast!.

The press release, interim report and presentation will be made available on NewsWeb and the Company’s
website: https://thekingfishcompany.com/investors/.

For further enquiries, please contact:
ir@thekingfishcompany.com

1 If the link does not work in Chrome, please clear your browsing data first.
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